
Band Booster Meeting Notice 
  

Dear Parents:  Our next Booster meeting will be Tuesday, April 7, at 
7:00 p.m.  in the High School Band Room (Door 6). 
 
Topics: Band Festival, Spring Band Concert, Band Banquet, Graduation, 
Summer Dates, Band Camp and uniform turn-in for Juniors and Seniors. 
The 2015/16 Booster Officer Slate and Booster Bi-Laws will also be 
discussed.  
All Raffle tickets and money need to be turned in by Monday, April 6.   
Items are needed for the bake sale and can be brought to the High School 
Cafeteria on April 11 from 11:00 – 2:00 (Door 3). Thank you to everyone 
who has volunteered to help out with the Festival.  If you have any questions 
concerning the Festival, please call the Booster President or High School 
Band Director.  Thank you.    
 
Sincerely,   
Louisville Band Booster Officers 
Louisville Band Directors 


